
 
 

 
 

 

Attention 
Even if you’ve entered your fish on-
line, you must fill out an entry form 
for Shawn. Your fish will not appear 
on the Standings page if you do not. 
Please get all entry forms to Shawn 
as soon as you can. Thanks. 
You can now renew your Muskies Inc. membership on the computer with a credit 
card. You can even donate to the Kermit Benson, Perry Smith, or Gil Hamm Funds. 
They are requesting that you renew with your 90-day notice to save postage costs. 
That’s up to you. 
  
  

 

 

Muskies Inc. 
Fargo-Moorhead 
Chapter 
Box 2021 
Fargo, N.D. 58103 

Membership Renewal Reminder
If your name is listed here, your 
membership to Muskies Inc. is due 
to expire within the next 30 
days. Disregard this notice if 
you’ve already renewed. Thanks. 
Danny Colosky          
Brian Johnson 
Mark Frolek              
Derek Riley 
Robert Hansen          
Shane Koziol 
Philip Horn               
Brett Waldera 

GoodSearch 
Please remember to use GoodSearch for 
all of your internet searches. Simply 
go to the GoodSearch website, type 
Muskies Inc. in the “Who do you 
GoodSearch for?” box, and MI gets one 
cent per search. By the end of the 
year, it may add up. 



FM Muskie, Inc. 
Officers 

 
President 
Mark Stenger 
47629 353rd Ave. 
Frazee, MN. 56544 
218-342-2743 
E-mail: 
stenger@eot.com 
Vice President 
Chris Schrom 
513 12th St. E. 
West Fargo, ND. 58078 
701-282-3920 
E-mail: f11bmb@aol.com 
2nd Vice President 
Jon Holman  
218-498-2202 
Secretary 
Shawn Earley 
3220 12th St S, Apt 205 
Moorhead, MN 56560 
701-306-7228 
E-mail: 
musky_45@yahoo.com 
Treasurer 
Rick Eagleson 
1521 S 12th St 
Fargo, ND 58103 
701-235-6536 
RVP 
Brett Waldera 
1656 8th St. E. 
West Fargo, ND. 58078 
701-298-9032 
E-mail: 
bjwaldera@i29.net 
 
Board Of Directors 
Jon Jacobson – 701-212-

3720 
Bob Collins – 218-847-

7714 
Ed Sweeney – 701-282-6000 
Bud Anderson- 320-762-

9977 
Paul Haug – 701-280-2755 
Jeff Cadwell – 218-234-

5633 
Joe Hardy – 320-763-7755 
Ben Swanson – 701-293-

9643 
Brian Grote – 218-790-

0275 
Ron Teschner- 701-642-

3368 
 

Newsletter 
Editor/Publisher, Club 
Photographer, ALD, 
Research Director, 
Chapter News Writer 

Brad Waldera 
 
  

At our last meeting: President Mark Stenger began the meeting 
by talking about the suggestions and Motions being presented 
by Muskies Inc.’s Strategic Planning Committee. We will be 
holding a special Board of Directors meeting to discuss these 
ideas in detail. The meeting will be held at 7pm on March 19th 
at the West Fargo VFW, and is open to everyone. Please take 
the time to look at all of the SPC’s suggestions and Motions. 
That information is on Muskies Inc.’s website for everyone to 
look over. You can even comment on the Motions they’re 
presenting to be voted on at the Spring Board meeting. The 
Motions, if passed, will greatly effect the operations of 
Muskies Inc., so please go through all of the information and 
attend this special meeting if you can. 
 
Brett spoke about the Minnesota Muskie Alliance meeting he and 
Mark recently attended. The MMA would like to join the 
Minnesota Outdoor heritage Alliance, or MOHA. Our Chapter 
voted to support that decision. Brett also mentioned that not 
only will the “Know the difference” page in the Minnesota 
fishing regulations handbook be in color, but all of the other 
fish species too. They may also include some wording advising 
to take special precautions when fishing for Muskies in warm 
water periods, but that was not finalized yet. 
 
We also had a brief discussion on how Wednesday Night league 
will be operated this year. We may choose to require that 
members fish with a different partner each time out, and may 
add another Saturday outing. The F-M Board of Directors will 
talk about this further and make a decision at a later time. 
Please don’t hesitate to offer any ideas you may have 
regarding Wednesday Night League. Contact a Board member with 
any suggestions you may have. 
 
We talked about the “Hedrick Peer is Finally here’ get 
together. Ideas are being looked at to see if we can’t 
increase the attendance at this event. The Board will explore 
some options and make a decision on this at a later date. 
Contact a Board member with any suggestions or ideas you may 
have.   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Special Notice 
Our Awards Night Banquet will be held on March 16th, at the 
West Fargo VFW. Doors will open at 6pm with dinner served a 
short while later. The meal will consist of Prime Rib or 
Shrimp, but we must know your preference in advance. If 
you’d like to attend, you must call Brian Grote at 218-790-
0275 to let him know your meal choice, and to make sure we 
have enough food available for everyone. The cost is $15.00 
per person. This is always a fun evening, so please come and 
show your support for the members of our Chapter who had 
successful fishing seasons. There is also a raffle held with 
nice prizes available, including a Bud grant signed print. 
Be there. 
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JDRC Rod Builders 
Jay Ross, Prop. 

RR 1 Box 153A 

Ortonville, MN  56278 

(320) 839-2727

Van Raden Construction, Inc. 
Van Raden Properties, Inc. 

402 35th Ave. North, Fargo, ND 58102  
Phone 218-233-2731 - Fax 701-232-8073  

Serving the Fargo, Moorhead, Dilworth, Grand 
Forks Areas 

Apartments, Duplexes and Town Houses For 
Rent Manufactured Homes Rental and Sales 
Manufactured Home Park Lots for Rent 
Commercial Property For Rent and/or Build 
to Suit  
Cold Storage Rental Spaces Available 

                                 
 
 
Nothing to report this month. 
Watch future newsletters for 
information on Strategic 
Planning committee business. 
Thanks. 
 
Mark Stenger 
Pres. 02 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
March 16- Awards Night Banquet - 
West Fargo VFW.   
            Doors open at 6pm. 
 
March 19- SPC Board meeting- 
West Fargo VFW 7pm 
 
March 26 – Regular meeting West 
Fargo VFW 7pm.                        



Continued from page 2:  
 
The tentative date for our yearly on-ice clean up of Detroit Lake is 
March 31st. We talked about the possibility of adding Pelican Lake 
to our list, depending on the amount of people we can get to help 
out. It’s actually a really fun time, and a good public relations 
move too. There is usually free Chili afterwards at the Sunlite Bar 
and Grill. We’ll meet at the Zorbaz’ access on Little Detroit Lake 
around 8 or 9am. We could use as many 4 wheelers and as much 
manpower as we can get. Be sure to bring a pair of good gloves. The 
date may change depending on the weather, so it may be best to 
contact Mark Stenger a day or two before the 31st of March to get 
more details. Please try to make it though, as I hear it’s a real 
good time.  
 

February Speaker 
Our February speaker was none other than Fargo-Moorhead Chapter’s 
own Brett Waldera. Brett talked about his fishing methods and how he 
alters his presentations depending on the time of the year and the 
structure he’s fishing. For the most part, he has fished the same 
way since 1999, and with very good success. He suggests attending 
the summer meetings for our Roundtable discussion, stating that a 
lot of helpful, and current information is shared at those meetings. 
He mentioned where Muskies are most likely to be found throughout 
the year, and talked about how you can increase your catch ratio by 
targeting fish at certain depths, while avoiding dead water. He also 
shared his figure 8 technique and talked about what you can do to 
trigger followers into biters. He had a lot of good information to 
share, much more than I have room to relate here. Thanks Brett. 
 
Be sure to make it to our Awards Night banquet. You never know what 
may happen. 
 

 


